
HB 1082 Public Health-Consumer Health Information-Hub and Requirements 

As the President of the Maryland State Dental Association Charitable and 

Educational Foundation I SUPPORT HB1082.  It is an important step in the 

success of improving health and quality of care by creating simple easily 

understood language for informed health care decisions caused by systemic 

barriers to care.  This dovetails well in my opinion with the current Oral Health 

Taskforce creating a synergetic evaluation of inequities.  Its programs should 

assist the Maryland State Dental Association Foundation in our mission of 

promoting good oral health.  Communication is critical to the advancement of 

usable knowledge and participation in programs available to the public. 

I ask for a FAVORABLE REPORT for HB1082. 

Thank You 

 

Dr Thomas R. a’Becket 

President, Maryland State Dental Association Charitable and Educational  

8901 Herrmann Drive Columbia, Maryland 21045 

301-928-8578 cell 

 


